
The health and safety of our students and staff is our top priority.    

This is to inform you that a full remote student in the High School has tested positive for COVID-19.  No 

contact tracing is needed.  

We also have a student in the Middle School that tested positive for COVID-19.  The Chautauqua County 

Department of Health has completed the necessary contact tracing.  If your child(ren) need to be 

quarantined, you would have received a phone call from the school and/or the county.   

We also have a staff member in the Middle/High School that has tested positive for COVID-19.  The 

Chautauqua County Department of Health has completed the necessary contact tracing.  If your 

child(ren) need to be quarantined, you would have received a phone call from the school and/or the 

county.   

We also have a student in the Elementary School that has tested positive for COVID-19.  The 

Chautauqua County Department of Health has completed the necessary contact tracing.  If your 

child(ren) need to be quarantined, you would have received a phone call from the school and/or the 

county.    

Please continue to monitor your child for symptoms and have them stay home if they are sick or if they 

have been in close contact with someone that has tested positive for COVID-19  

This information and more can be found on our school website at www.forestville.com 


